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What has been happening this week?  

This week, year 5 have had a great time in different classes across the school– joining in 
with lessons and supporting the younger children. They have enjoyed some extra PE 
sessions as well as computing and Spanish. They also finished writing up their own 
stories.  
 
Year 6 were amazing during their SATs. They really were superstars and made me 
incredibly proud. They had a great time at their SATs party.. I now need a lie down!  
 
Next Wednesday will be my last day in school before half term– the children have 
probably told you that I am getting married over half term and will be returning to 
school as Mrs Buss! I have promised the children that we will have a little celebration on 
Wednesday afternoon.  
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 
Miss Baker  
 
 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Shining Stars– All of Badgers were shining stars this week!  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ This week was the best week at school this year!”. Aldous 

Reminders & Messages   

On Tuesday afternoon we will be going with squirrels to the Davison Windmill. We 

would like 5 adults to walk with us– please see Dojo for further details 

As it gets warmer please ensure your child has a water bottle and apply suncream in the 

morning as appropriate 


